
Severe Weather Alerts to Superintendents 
These alerts are sent to Superintendents from 

Region 4‘s Executive Director, Dr. Rodney Watson.

Severe Weather Superintendents’ Planning Calls
 

These calls are led by Dr. Watson, the National Weather Service 
and Harris County Flood Control District.  
Most calls are scheduled for 3:00 a.m. or 4:00 a.m. 

Severe Weather Alerts to Police Chief, Emergency Management, 
or School Safety Leaders

These alerts are sent to Superintendent‘s designees from  
Region 4‘s Office of Emergency Management and School Safety. 

Office of Emergency Management and School Safety
Ken Culbreath, Director

  281.794.2518        |      ken.culbreath@esc4.net

Our partnership with the National Weather Service and Harris County Flood Control
District allows Region 4 Education Service Center to support your school community
during severe weather events. Below are the steps and procedures Region 4 employs
to provide reliable and timely information so you can make the best decisions for your
school community.

Be Prepared Before the Storm

For Superintendents, ensure Dr. Watson has your direct email address 
and cell phone number before the weather call. 

For the designees, ensure Director Culbreath has your contact information 
email address and cell phone number) before the weather call. We want 

to ensure that we allow only superintendents and their designees on the calls. 
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